
 
 
 
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community,  
 
 
State testing for Lundy students will begin on Monday.  Teachers have spent a lot of time 
prepping with students, practicing, and talking about the importance of these tests.  Please 
make sure your child is well rested and ready on Monday morning.  If you have any 
questions, please reach out to your teacher right away.  
 
Our annual ABC countdown starts on Wednesday!!  We are going to start off with "A”, 
America and Artist Day.  Wear your American gear while spending some time being an artist. 
Make sure to reach out if you have not received a copy of the official countdown.  
 
This week we get to celebrate all our amazing teachers!  We plan to spoil them with lots of 
food, goodies, and fun.  Please show your child's teacher some appreciation this week for 
everything they do! 
 
The Lowell School District has the distinct honor of announcing two Ford Family Scholarship 
Awardees! Kameron Baszler of Lowell Jr/Sr High School and Lillianah Neet of Bridge Charter 
Academy were both awarded these prestigious scholarships. Congratulations ladies! 
 
Celebrate with us as we recognize our outstanding softball seniors at 4:00pm on Thursday, 
May 9. Then, please stay for their 4:30pm game vs Yoncalla. 
 
Our baseball Youth Sport Night will be on Saturday, May 11, during the 2:00pm baseball 
game. All PK-5 students are invited to join us in some fun activities while we support the high 
school team. 
 
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 
 
 
 


